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Question Answer 

Are all agencies required to use this 
new tool? 

The HIVQM Module is voluntary. Your organization may 
choose to use the HIVQM Module. 

When will this take effect? 

The HIVQM Module is in its third year and can be used now. 
This webinar is introducing new features which are currently 
available with the exception of the access to all reports which 
will be available in March 2020. 

When you upload your data into the 
HIVQM Module, will you be able to 
see your data to make sure it’s 
correct? 
 

You will be able to see all the imported data in the 
Performance Measure page where you can check the 
accuracy of your data. 

Will slides be available after the 
presentation?  I have a coworker that 
will need to be brought up to speed 
with this presentation. 

The recorded webinar, slide presentation, and response to 
questions,  are available on the TargetHIV website at 
https://targethiv.org/library/hivqm   

For the March period, when you will 
be able to access pass report, will 
you be able to delete a report that’s 
already been posted and just upload 
a new one? 
 

You will not be able to delete a report and upload a new one. 
You will only be able to edit a report or upload a new report. 

For the comparison reports, will you 
know how many recipients have 
entered data for the performance 
measure you are looking at? Is there 
an “N”? 

Currently, there is no “n” and you will not be able to see how 
many recipients entered data for performance measures. 

Is it only ELIGIBLE clients that can be 
included? 

You can enter clients who have received HIV services, 
regardless of funding source.  
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